
Datta Meghe World Academy 
Sector-16, Airoli, Navi-Mumbai-400708 

Dear Parents,                                                                                             Date: 7.07.2020 

Greetings!!!  
The present Covid-19 lockdown is unprecedented. It has brought disappointments in children 

for being away from friends, classrooms, school, Playground, fear of being away from loved 

ones, uncertainties and stress. On the other side it has brought opportunities to new methods 

of teaching and learning, exploring technologies, embracing new tools.  

The diligent responses from students to lessons and fun-filled engaging activities prepared 

by teachers spending sleepless nights overwhelmed them and they forgot the pains of 

balancing between family life and work life. To reach to students to help them in their 

academic goals in best possible ways, the teachers doubled their efforts without caring for 

their home going upside down.  

Parents, you all will agree that in this tough time, only collaboration and team efforts can 

make the teaching-learning process beneficial for our children. A supporting role from 

Parents will help teachers to help your wards attaining their educational goals. 

In this period of lockdown, as desired by CBSE and also by, Govt of Maharashtra, 

engagement of students in academic process shall continue through online process. 

Therefore, it is expected that students should attend their respective subject periods regularly 

as per defined time-table and remain attentive and participative to teacher’s instructions in 

the class. Attendance as per directives of CBSE is being marked and every child need to 

maintain minimum attendance criteria to be eligible for final assessment.  

Even homework and assignments given to them should be completed and submitted on 

time. Every work assigned to students is being assessed continuously and shall count 

for passing criteria at year end assessment. 

We request you, dear parents, to ensure the attendance of your ward in their respective 

classes, check the submission dates and completion of assignments given to your ward in 

Google Classroom from time to time. 

We are looking forward to your continued support. Together we will achieve the educational 

goals dreamed for our children. 

 

Principal 


